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Angelus Letter

8 July 2021

LETTER #127
Dear Parish Family,

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW FOR THIS WEEKEND
 
 
Friday Mass at 8AM with Fr. Morris
Friday Confessions at 4PM
                       
Saturday Mass at 8AM with Fr. Morris               
Saturday Confessions at 9:30AM
Saturday Mass at 4:30PM with Fr. Morris
 
Sunday Mass at 7AM with Fr. Morris
Sunday Mass at 9AM with Fr. Morris
Sunday Mass at 11AM with Fr. Morris
Sunday Mass at 1PM with Fr. Bede OSB
AWAY:
I am away from the parish for a little while. I left on Tuesday morning, July 6 and will be gone until late Monday night, July 12. I am visiting my Sister in New York (near Lake Placid) who I haven’t seen in a year and half due to COVID. Fr. Morris and Chester are holding down the fort. I have spotty and unreliable connection to the rest of the world while in the Adirondacks and so will be largely unavailable. I’ll send a prayer back to the parish from the woods.

 

CONCERTS:
 
Tonight, Micheal Sonata will be performing Frank Sinatra from 6:00-7:00PM in the St. Sebastian Courtyard!  This is a fun evening after so after so many challenging months! Bring a blanket or chair and possibly a picnic or snack and enjoy a concert beneath the mighty oaks in the St. Sebastian Courtyard. This is a free concert and will be moved inside to Zwisler Hall if it is raining.

 

The St. Sebastian Brick Street Jazz and Wine Festival is coming up soon! The festival is to be held on the St. Sebastian campus grounds on the evening of July 22 from 5:00-9:00pm and tickets for the event are on sale. All tickets can be ordered at www.bidpal.net/brickstreetjazzfest.  For more information go to: www.stsebastian.org/church/brickstreet-jazz-wine-festival
 

 
ST. SEBASTIAN PARISH FOUNDATION CELEBRATES 50 YEARS
 
Please save the date for a few important parish events marking the 50th Anniversary of our St. Sebastian Parish Foundation. 

Legacy Weekend is scheduled for this weekend, July 10-11.   

I hope you will join us for a brief overview before each Mass on The Foundation’s Arrow Society (The Foundation’s planned giving program that supports our parish for generations to come). Information tables will be located in the back of the church.

· Save the Date! The Foundation’s 50th Anniversary celebration which is scheduled for September 16, 2021 from 6:30 – 9:00pm in Zwisler Hall.  

Questions? Please contact Kathleen Zehenni Holaday 330-836-2233 x113 or holadayk@stsebastian.org
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
 
TO GIVE TO THE PARISH: https://www.stsebastian.org/donate
TO GIVE TO THE FOUNDATION: https://www.stsebastian.org/foundation/donate
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK
Please keep all of our sick and distressed in your prayers:

Annette Bailey, Brenda Boville, Karen Brugmann, Megan Brugmann, Jill Buffa, Regina Buhalak, Dan Canale, Christopher Casey, Emilio Cheuy, Rita Cummings, Anthony D’Attoma, Vince and Jackie DelMedico, Marjorie DeLuca, Rita Buhalak Gossford, Robert Hickey, Phil Hochstetler, John and Terry Hogan, Rich Huber, Ann Hubiak, Carolyn Jeske, Janet Kendrick, Jean Labate, Myrna Marple, Don Matis, Betty O’Hara, Keith Pecek, Robert Rader, Mary Ricks, Nancy Ropchock, Aaron Salisbury, Ellie Salisbury, Ann Sandvick, Michael Schnetzer, John Schultz, Cory Schulz and Steve Watral.

 
God bless you,

Fr. Valencheck.

St. Sebastian, pray for us.

St. Mary, pray for us.

